
Krishna Engineering College Industrial Visit to Mobinius Technologies Bangalore 

Second year students of KRISHNA ENGINEERING COLLEGE, Bhilai, went for an industrial visit to Mobinius 

Technologies, Bangalore, from 24th September to 26th September 2017. The main objective behind the 

visit was to enable student interaction with the multinational company based at Bangalore, so that the 

students can understand the current market scenario, learn about the latest and most demanding 

technologies and understand the criteria for selection.  

The Mobinius team accorded a warm welcome to the team from KEC. They took the students on a 

guided tour around their establishment. The visit also saw senior members from Mobinius address the 

students to enable which they had divided the session into various parts. Each session was very 

informative for the students.  A small informal session was conducted by their HR Manager, Mr. Murali 

Mohan, who briefed our students on how an organization works, what it consists of, their work culture, 

value system etc. In the next session, the Technical Head Mr. Harsha of Mobinius Technologies 

conducted a very informative session for the students. He also motivated the students to select their 

domain and area of interest. In the next session, the students were trained on different Android Apps 

and their uses in different branches of engineering. A session after this was conducted by Mr.Ramji, a 

Tech Architect. He introduced Mobinius Molecules, their recently developed platform, to the students 

and informed about its procedures and how it works.  In the subsequent session conducted by Miss 

Kavitha, their Marketing Head  and a multi-tasker, she shared her knowledge and real time experience  

with our students talking at length about the enormous strength required in handling  multiple projects. 

Last day of visit was concluded with a Question & Answer session. Many students asked  different 

questions to the Technical Head and Delivery Manager on the current demands in technologies, the 

present market scenario and related queries to  clear the doubts and myths in their minds about the 

latest technologies at large and Corporate Sector in particular. 

This is a path breaking initiative undertaken by KEC in which students from the 3rd semester itself are 

being trained by multinational companies under the agreement that the college has come up with them. 

Such excercises with multinational companies will benefit the students at the time of final placement 

during the last semester.  

Ms. Suborna Chandra, Mr. Jahangir Alam, Er. Prakhar Nigam and Er. Anisha. S were members of Team 

KEC who accompanied the students to Bangalore. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 



 


